
Sad but true - admission stop initiated 

We would never have dreamed it, but now the time has come. For the time being, we have to close 

the doors of the shelter to new arrivals! 

Possibly nobody is aware of it, but we are a privately organized animal welfare association that keeps 

its head above water exclusively with private donations. 

Now we have reached our capacity limit: for our premises and first and foremost for our team. It 

breaks our hearts, but what can we do? 

The placements are decreasing, the fear for the future of the people prevails in this difficult time. Food 

subsistence is increasing. No one knows where this will end. 

The latest new arrival: a dog hit by a car, unable to get up. We are still researching where he came 

from. He doesn't look like a stray. In the meantime, we are trying to get him stable with medication so 

he can walk again. 

Our plea to you: Promote the great dogs of Aegina with the help of your own dogs. Recommending 

them to others may help us to find people who are still looking for a dog of the heart. 

We thank you and would like to open the gates again for the poor souls! 

 

 

 

 

Your Team from Animal Protection 

 


